
September 27, 2018 

Dear Brenn and Sylina,

Thank you for being a part of the 2018 Draft Horse 
Classic.  Our goal for the stage was to bring in top 
notch entertainment that would draw folks and send 
them away with a new excitement about this event.  
Brenn was the perfect fit and accomplished all of that 
and more.

The crowd thoroughly enjoyed your performance and 
you made Saturday afternoon at the Pine Tree Stage a 
real treat for all.

We appreciated your graciousness around the rustic 
nature of our venue and your kind and thoughtful 
nature.  It was such a pleasure to have you and I hope 
that there are future ventures where you can entertain 
at our Nevada County Fairgrounds!

Hoping your 5 day journey was uneventful and smooth 
with supportive crowds.  

All the best,
 
Wendy Willoughby
Community Involvement Coordinator


